Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
PENRO MARINDUQUE

ti

September 14, 2023

MEMORANDUM

FOR 3 The OIC, Regional Executive Director
DENR MIMAROPA Region

THRU : The Assistant Regional Director for Management Services

ATTENTION : The OIC, Planning and Management Division

FROM : The OIC-PENR Officer

SUBJECT : STATUS OF THE SUBMITTED OPCR AND DPCRS
RATING FOR THE FIRST SEMESTER CY 2023 OF
DENR-PENRO MARINDUQUE

This refers to the submitted Office Performance Commitment and Review (OPCR)
Rating for the First Semester (January-June) C.Y. 2023 of DENR-PENRO Marinduque
submitted on July 28, 2023 and Division Performance Commitment and Review (DPCR)
Ratings for the First Semester (January-June) C.Y. 2023 of the In-Charge, Management
Services Division Gemma P. Delos Reyes and Chief, Technical Services Division Cynthia U.
Lozano submitted on August 15, 2023.

In view hereof, we would like to request for the status of the said OPCR and DPCRs
Rating for approval of the Regional Executive Director.

For your information and record.

IMELDA IAZ

doac, Marinduque
42) 332-1913

Email: penromarind

denr.gov.ph



